
 
 

 

15 September 2020 

 

Open Events Autumn 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Given the recent change in legislation regarding gatherings of more than six people, we              

have taken the decision to amend our planned open event experience for prospective             

families for September 2021 entry. Regrettably, we will no longer be able to offer              

families the opportunity to visit our wonderful site and facilities at St Katherine’s on              

Saturday 26 September. 

 

Although you already have a child(ren) at St Katherine’s, we know that it is just as                

important for siblings in Year 6 to learn about the school in advance of joining us as it                  

was for their older brothers and sisters. With this in mind we would be delighted if you                 

could join us at our ​virtual open evening on Thursday 24 September at 7pm​. The               

event will include a virtual tour of our school and curriculum, a welcome from Mr               

Blundell, Cathedral Schools Trust CEO and Mr Humphreys, Headteacher, some          

information around our first class pastoral support provision from relevant colleagues           

and most importantly, a chance to hear from a number of our students. There will also                

be an opportunity for families to ask questions during the evening, with responses from              

the relevant colleague.  

 

To register for the virtual open evening ​here​. Should you be unable to join us virtually                

on 24 September, please register your details ​here ​and we will send you a link to a                 

recording of the event. 

 

We do hope you are able to join us for our virtual open evening. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Justin Humphreys 

Headteacher 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_cfQ5FqzuTsqbzvc-34n0Ig
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1HcoFKV49tT1uo5qOMOa1qS8qkXU4iDifQKHiqsq1UP4/edit

